
 

   

13th June 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

YEAR 10 3 COLLEGES OPEN DAY 

On July 12th Yr10 students will be taken to the 3 Colleges Open Day based at Folly Lane to take part 

in workshops. 

It is expected that all of the students will take up this opportunity and they have chosen workshops 

that are related to courses that they are interested in applying for. 

The trip will take place during school hours and transport is provided.  We will leave school at 

9.00am and return at approx. 2.15pm. Students will need to bring lesson equipment for period 5. 

Students are allowed to wear appropriate smart/casual clothes for this trip and will need to bring a 
packed lunch/drink with them. 
  

For some of the workshops, pupils will need to wear suitable clothing/footwear depending on the 

taster session that they have been allocated.  

Students have been informed of their workshop allocations and will be told what clothing may be 

required. 

Please confirm that you are happy for your son/daughter to attend on the above date by 

completing the permission slip attached. 

If you have any queries please contact me on the school number. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Hart 
Senior Learning Support Manager  
 



CAREERS TRIP -3 COLLEGES. JULY 12th 2017 
 
 
 
I as parent/carer of ……………………………………………………………. (Child’s name) give permission for my 
child to participate in the above college trip.    I will ensure they have suitable and appropriate 
clothing on the day and a packed lunch.    
 
The emergency contact details on the above days will be (name and telephone numbers) 
 

1. ..…………………………………………………… Contact …………………………………………………………. 
 

2. …………………………………………………….. Contact …………………………………………………………. 
 
Please note below any changes to medication or medical information we should be aware of: 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Name (please print): ………………………………………………  Signed: ……………………………………………………… 
 
 
Date: 
 
 

 
This form should be returned to form tutors by Friday 8th July 

 


